From: Redacted
Sent: 10/7/2010 3:43:35 PM
To: 'CNL@cpuc.ca.gov' (CNL@cpuc.ca.gov)
‘Redacted
Ce: Allen
) Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEA¢): |Redacted
Redacted
Bcec:

Subject: PG&E's Response to Energy Division data request concerning AL 3613-E

Confidential Protected Material — Do Not Forward

This data response contains confidential information and is being submitted pursuant
to General Order 66-C and Public Utilities Code § 583. The data response is subject
to the original confidentiality matrix submitted with AL 3613-E.

Cheryl,

Attached is PG&E’s response to your September 30, 2010 data request for additional
information regarding PG&E’s Advice Letter 3613-E seeking approval of five power
purchase agreements with Solar Power Solutions, LLC.
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